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“Amaze, Excite, Inspire” 

Dear All,  

What a fast and furious term this has been!  We have been very impressed with the maturity with 

which our Year 6s  approached their SATs, and it is lovely to hear snippets of ‘Joseph and the 

Amazing Technicolour Dreamcoat’  around the school, as they practise for the performances 

next month. 

A huge thank you to our PTA for a fantastic, record breaking May Fair last Friday!  They have 

raised over £1,000 and this total is going up every day as more raffle tickets are sold for the 

Dyson vacuum cleaner.  The Maypole Team gave a wonderful performance, and were a credit to 

Mr Howe.  We are very grateful to him for giving up his time to teach these traditional dances to 

our children.  You can watch our Maypole Team in action at the Chippenham Folk Festival on 

Saturday (28 May).  They are performing on the Community Stage at 12.40pm. 

We are ending the term on a high, with an exciting performance by our KS2 children at 

Malmesbury Abbey this afternoon at the Rural Schools Festival.  The children have loved their 

two iSingPOP workshops this week—expect a high energy performance if you are coming along 

to watch!  If you are picking up KS2 children this afternoon,  please note that they may be a little 

late returning from Malmesbury Abbey. 

Tomorrow is our Jubilee Celebration—please send your child to school in red, white, and blue or 

platinum.  We are planning a street party style lunch, and we would like everyone to join in –no 

lunchboxes please.  KS2 parents can pay for the lunch via the Aspens Select website.  Fingers 

crossed for the weather! 

Your children may have mentioned some strange footprints which have appeared in school this 

week, along with a suspicious looking egg in Pegasus Classroom.  All will be revealed tomorrow 

morning, and we hope to amaze, excite and inspire our children! 

Have a wonderful half term holiday!  We look forward to seeing the children back in school on 

Monday 6 June. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Karen Winterburn 

Executive Headteacher 



Values in Action 

 

 

 
‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Term 5: Perseverance 

This term the school value we focused on was ‘PERSEVERANCE’. Perseverance involves pa-

tience, determination and staying power. For Christians it is closely linked to placing hope 

and trust in a faithful God. 

The Worship Council did an excellent job in leading Collective Worship around the story of Ne-
hemiah rebuilding the walls of Jerusalem - ‘We ARE going to get the wall built!’ I wonder which 
other Bible stories your child can remember about perseverance?  
 

Looking back over this short but challenging term:  

What has helped you not to give up?  

Who has helped you to keep on going? Have you thanked them yet? 
 

A prayer for use any time:  

Lord Jesus, help us to use our eyes to notice, use our ears to listen, use our voice to encourage, and 

use our hands to help when we see our family and friends finding it hard to persevere. Thank you. 

Amen. 
 

‘‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 
 

 Amaze, Excite, Inspire 

St Peter’s Church, Kington Langley has a long and supportive relationship with 

Langley Fitzurse School. There is an open invitation to any of our services; pupils, 

their families, staff and governors will always receive a warm welcome.  

Draycot Benefice is one church made up of 5 places of worship, offering a variety of 

services every month which are open to everyone. For families and children, we 

particularly recommend: 
 

THIS MONTH - June 2022 

You are especially invited to: 

Sunday 5th June   6pm Platinum Jubilee Service at St Peter’s Church  

Sunday 12th June   11am  Wild Church at Brinkworth (see poster) 

Sunday 19th June 10.30am  Scarecrow Festival Service, Kington Langley 

Sunday 26th June 10.30am Holy Communion  

 



PTA News 

 

A big thank you to all the parent helpers and Year 6 stall holders who made our May Fair such a 

success!  Special thanks to Adelle Rahn for the incredible celebration cakes and Charlotte Twelves 

for getting us a garden centre’s worth of plants!  

Here’s the  low down on which stalls made what: 

 

  Ice Cream    £  64.00 

  Uniform    £  29.00 

  Nerf Guns    £  13.22 

  Cake Raffle   £  98.00 

  Unicorn    £    2.20 

  Shoot the Hoop   £  34.30 

  Splat the Rat   £  12.50 

  Lollipops    £  13.60 

  Lucky Dip    £  45.44 

  Refreshments   £278.80 

  Books    £  43.00 

  Face Painting   £  22.50 

  Jam Jars    £157.00 

  Plants    £145.90 

  Flamingo Paperie  £    5.00  

 

We also need to add in the profits from the Dyson raffle (thank you Nicola Wraith!) which is still 

ongoing.  The draw will take place in the morning of Friday 10 June so you still have time to buy 

some tickets, either from the PTA before or after school, or Mrs Howe in the School Office.    Tick-

ets are £1 each and you can pay by cash or ParentMail. 

 



 

Dates for your Diary—UPDATED! 

 

Fri 27 May     Jubilee Celebrations at School—non uniform day—wear red,  
      white and blue or platinum 
      Dinosaur Visit 
      Break up for Half Term 
Sat 28 May    Maypole Team performing at Chippenham Folk Festival,   
      12.40pm, Community Stage 
Mon 30 May—Fri 3 June  Half Term 
Mon 6 June    Back to School for Term 6 
Thu 9 June    Walk Safe Workshops in School 
Mon 13 June    PTA Meeting via Zoom, 7pm 
Tue 14—Mon 20 June  Scholastic Book Fair in School 
Tue 14 June    School Concert, 6pm, Kington Langley Village Hall 
Sat 18 & Sun 19 June   Kington Langley Scarecrow Festival 
Tue 21 June    Years 5 & 6 to Lifepath event at Malmesbury Abbey 
Wed 22 June    Bag2School  
      Year 6 to Chippenham Games 
      KS1 Street Dance Team performing at West Wilts KS1 Dance 
      Festival at Bath Forum 
Thu 23 June    Sports Day on Kington Langley Playing Fields, 9.30—12 noon 
      Parents and supporters very welcome! 
Tue 28 June    Phoenix Class to Music Cluster Concert at John Coles Park 
Wed 29 June    KS2 Production, Kington Langley Village Hall—performances 
      at 1.30pm and 6.00pm 
Fri 1 July     Wrong Trousers Day— non uniform—raising money for the  
      Bristol Children’s Hospital Grand Appeal 
Mon 4 July    Hercules Class visiting Cut the Mustard in Tetbury 
Wed 6 July    School Disco from 5.30pm 
Thu 7July     Year 6 Treat 
      School Reports sent home 
Sat 9 July     Maypole Team at Langley Burrell Fete, 1pm 
Mon 11 July    Pegasus Class visiting Cut the Mustard in Tetbury 
Tue 12 July    Swimming Gala at St Mary’s Calne 1.30-3.00 pm—parents  
      welcome! 
Wed 13 July    Moving up morning 
Mon 18 July    Leavers’ Service at St Peter’s 2 pm followed by Leavers’ Café 
Tue 19 July    Last day of term 
Thu 1 September   Back to school for the new academic year 
 
 



 



 



 



 






